From: "Lisa M. Spataro" < <a href="mailto:lspataro@derbyps.org">lspataro@derbyps.org</a>>

Subject: Leave:

Date: March 12, 2021 at 7:16:42 AM EST

To: Aimee Misset <a href="misset@derbyps.org">amisset@derbyps.org</a>>, Samantha Mahan <a href="misset@derbyps.org">smahan@derbyps.org</a>>

## Good morning,

I am writing to let you know that unfortunately I will not be returning this year. I think it would be best at this point for me to resign. I would not want to hold up a spot for you to hire someone in my place that can work the rest of the year as I am not able to. I most definitely enjoyed my time at Irving though it was cut short. Everyone was so welcoming and I am going to miss it for sure. Stay safe and I hope all is well.

Lisa Spataro

1